
 
                         

 

                                          

 
Invitation/Press release 
 
MEET THE OFFSPRING CHAIR IN AMSTERDAM OR MILAN 
 
The OFFSPRING chair, brought to market by GjaltProducties in collaboration with Bazoeka Jo, is a 
descendant of the New York Subway Bench with its much praised timeless design – now entirely 
redesigned in the smallest possible form: a one-seater. 
 
The OFFSPRING chair is inspired by the original 1970’s design of the New York subway bench by 
craftsman Robert Iezzi. Ever since, these long solid wooden benches have been defining the 
appearance of the New York subway system. 
 
To celebrate the design’s 50th birthday, the OFFSPRING chair was developed as a festive 
anniversary tribute, appropriately made in the colours of the seventies. It is available in seven 
colour combi¬nations, each in an edition of up to 25 pieces. 
 
Last February, the chair was successfully launched at the Dutch design fair OBJECT ROTTERDAM. 
In April, it will be present at the Salone del Mobile in Milan (Masterly, Palazzo Giureconsulti). 
Meanwhile in the Netherlands, the chair will be shown at the KunstRAI (Wanrooij Gallery) from  
27 March to the first of April in Amsterdam. 
 
Please feel invited to visit the KunstRAI or the Salone and see the characteristic and colourful chair 
for yourself! 
 
Edam, 21 March 2024 
 

 
       

 
  

insta: @gjaltproducties 
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